
Academic Leadership,  
 
With a goal of staying connected on internal governance issues, the Provost Office sends a monthly 
Roundup on the final Friday of each month to the internal university leadership.   
  
!"#$%&'()*+$,-&./0$12.3'*4.$540*0$/20'(002467$All department chairs and associate deans were invited 
to a Zoom-based presentation and discussion with the new Faculty Awards Director, Dr. Brenna Rivas. 
After her presentation that laid out overarching strategies and services that will build toward a “culture 
of recognition,” a conversation among the 25 participants laid out a number of ways in which SMU can 


